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   January 20 & 21, 2018                        Epiphany 3 
                        
 

  Order of Service:         Page 26, Christian Worship 

  Psalm of the Day:                      Psalm 62, page 88  

 Sermon Text & Theme:        1 Corinthians 7:29-31 

                                                                                 
 

Be Jesus’ Firm Disciple in a Shaky World 
1. You know the world is falling apart  
2. Consider your life in it accordingly  

 

    

Welcome to worship at St. Paul’s! 
 

• Assistive listening devices for the hearing impaired, as well as chil-
dren’s bulletins, are on the information centers.  
 

• Large-print service folders are available in the entry.  These may be 
helpful to visitors as well because they contain the whole service. 
 

• A Child Training Room is available for parents with small children.  
You can hear and see the service from this area. 
 

• Restrooms are to the right as you leave the sanctuary.   
 

• Please sign our friendship register and pass it along in the pew.   
 

• Service Note:  We will stand and sing 477 v. 4 after the offering.    
 

God’s Word this week:  Is God calling you to sell everything you have, 
give it away and move to a foreign country to be a penniless missionary? 
His Word does not say that. God does call some people to public ministry. 
He sends some far from home. He gives some of his ministers hard as-
signments. Note: He calls all believers by our baptisms to be ready to leave 
anything for him. He left everything for us.  
 

Ushers this weekend are Teams Preissner, Williams, and White. Next 
weekend (Jan. 27/28) ushers will be Teams 13 (T. Schwefel), 14 (D. Babler) 
and 15 (S. Schwartz). Our greeters this week are Bonnie Nebl, Katie 
Fischer, and Vicki White. Next week they will be Wayne & Jeanne Jahns 
and Sharon Adams.   
 

Hymns 
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January 20 - 28, 2018 
 

(1/20)  Sat 6:30pm Worship with communion (Gr. 3-4 sing) 
(1/21) Sun 7:45 & 10:15am Worship with communion 

  9:00am Sunday School and Bible Study 
  9:00am Bible Information Class 
                  11:30am Voters’ Meeting 
(1/22) Mon 4:15pm Pioneers Basketball (H) vs. M. Luther 
  6:10pm Confirmation Instructions 
  6:30pm Senior Choir 
  7:30pm Chime Choir 
  7:30pm Men’s Choir 
(1/24) Wed 8:45am Bible Class:  Getting to Know Your Bible 
  6:30pm Worship at the Cross 
(1/25) Thu 7:00pm Adult Open Gym 
(1/26) Fri 9:30am Worship at Lutheran Home 
                 10:15am Worship at Grancare 
  4:00pm Pioneers Basketball (H) vs. Iron Ridge 
(1/27)      Sat           6:30pm Worship  
(1/28) Sun 7:45 & 10:15am Worship (Grades 1-2 sing at 10:15) 

  9:00am Sun. School, Bible Study, BIC 
                 11:30am WLA Let’s Celebrate 
                                                                        
 

Sunday School:  As Jesus came to the Ethiopian (Acts 8:26–40), so he 
comes to us in our weakness, for we cannot by our own reason or strength 
come to him.  In your family faith talks, discuss how the Holy Spirit calls, 
gathers, enlightens, and sanctifies us, keeping us with Jesus Christ in the 
one true faith. 
 

Bible Study:  Getting to Know Your Bible - How our Bible “works” and why 
it’s the most important part of our spiritual arsenal.  Our adult Bible 
studies are Wednesdays at 8:45am and Sundays at 9:00am in the fellow-
ship hall.  We are looking at the Gospels today and the Epistles (letters) on 
Wednesday and next Sunday. 
 

BIC: Bible Information Class for those interested in membership (or for 
members wanting to refresh their memories about the basic teachings of 
the Bible) takes place on Sundays at 9:00am in the Katie Luther Room.   
 

In the bulletin one last time!  2018 envelope packets are on the table in 
the hallway across from the mailboxes.  Please don’t use 2017 envelopes 
anymore.  



Our Voters’ Meeting is this Sunday after the late service at about 
11:25am in the fellowship hall.  We hope you’ll be able to attend and help 
in our efforts to bring the good news to as many souls as possible before 
Jesus returns to judge the living and the dead.      
 

Divine Calls:  Our principal, Mr. Aaron Hartwig, received a divine call this 
week to serve at Faith Lutheran Church & School in Antioch, IL.  Our 
grades 3-4 teacher, Mrs. Marlee Hill, also received a call to serve at St. 
Matthew’s, Oconomowoc.  Please keep Mr. Hartwig and Mrs. Hill in your 
prayers as they carefully deliberate where they feel their talents can best 
be used by the Lord and his Church to further the cause of the gospel.   
 

We are always looking for more kind and helpful folks to sign up for 
church cleaning and snow blowing.  Lists are on the information center.   
 

New Member Welcome:  The New Member Pot Luck Dinner is for the 
whole congregation to come together and welcome New Members who 
joined our congregation in 2017 on Sunday, Feb. 11th after the late ser-
vice.  It is not necessary to sign up, but doing so gives us an idea of how 
many places to set up for.  We ask that the current members bring a pot-
luck dish while the New Members just come as guests.  We thank our 
women of WInGS for sponsoring this welcoming event! 
 

Lenten meals between services are being hosted Feb 14, 28, and Mar 14.  
Three slots remain open if your group or families would like to do the 
same.  Please contact the office if you are interested.  Ash Wednesday is 
Feb. 14th.  Services will be Wednesdays at 3:30 & 6:30pm during Lent.   
 

Next Sunday is Let's Celebrate at WLA!  Join us for an afternoon (11:30-
4:00) of fun and fellowship in celebration of the blessings our gracious God 
has bestowed on our Academy.  There will be performances by the WLA 
band and choirs, as well as Association grade school choirs, silent auction, 
and new this year - a fashion show featuring items from Second Impres-
sions Thrift Store! If you'd like to donate a theme basket for the silent 
auction, please drop it off at WLA by Friday the 26th. Questions?  Contact 
Aaron Bilitz at abilitz@wlavikings.org. 
 

Looking for the perfect Valentine's Day gift? Show your spouse how much 
your marriage means to you and give the gift of a weekend away to pay 
attention to each other, apply God's truth, and practice actions you can 
take to unravel the mystery of marriage.  Marriage conferences abound, 
but at a WELS Marriage Enrichment & Get-Away Weekend you can be sure 
of the faithfulness of the teaching, Christ-centered motivation and the 
practicality of what you'll learn. The setting will be the Radisson in La 
Crosse, March 9-11. Visit www.wels.net/adult-discipleship. 
 

mailto:abilitz@wlavikings.org
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The women of St. Lucas, Kewaskum, invite you to their annual women’s 
retreat: Here Am I, Send Me.  It will be at their school at 1410 Parkview Dr. 
on Saturday, Feb. 24, 8:30-2:30.  Forms are on the info center, or go to 
www.stlucaswels.org.   
 

Youth Wrestling (grades K-8) at WLA will begin January 25th with regis-
tration from 5:30-6:30pm in the west mezzanine.  For more information, 
please go to www.wlawrestling.com or contact Pastor Wright at 
bwright@wlavikings.org.   
 

Art Show:  Mark Sunday, Feb. 11th on your calendar for the WLA Art Show! 
We'll feature masterpieces created by WLA students in both Art classes 
and Tech Ed classes.  Join us in the Media Center from 4:00-6:00.  
 

It’s St. Paul’s turn to help serve hot lunch at Winnebago Lutheran Acade-
my the week of January 29th - February 2nd.  Two people are needed each 
day.  The hours are 9:30am-1:30pm.  A sign-up sheet is on the information 
center.  Thank you for considering this volunteer service! 
 

In the Lord’s Supper Jesus gives his true body and blood to forgive sins 
and strengthen our faith. It is also an expression of fellowship based on 
our agreement with all of his teachings. Members of the WELS and ELS are 
invited to commune. Please register in the pew folder or entryway. 
 

Second Impressions: The store, located at 325 Winnebago Dr.,  provides a 
friendly, Christian atmosphere, with clean, well organized, quali-
ty merchandise at great prices.   Hours are Tues-Fri 10am to 6pm and 
Sat 10am to 3pm. We are thankful to everyone who has generously donat-
ed to the store!  The donations have proved to be popular with our cus-
tomers.  Donations may be dropped off Mon 10am-4pm, Tues through 
Fri, 10am-5pm, and Sat 10am-2pm.  Thank you to everyone who has 
helped make our store a success!  Our 1st anniversary is Feb. 9th.   
 

Hunter Education classes: St. Peter’s beginning April 10th; Tue. and Wed., 
6:00-8:30pm. Apr. 14th at Isaak Walton League; 9:00am- 2:00pm and then 
at St. Peter’s Apr. 17th-18th.  100% attendance mandatory. Cost $10. 32 
seats open; reserve online at www.gowild.wi.gov-Safety Education-start 
date 4-10-2018.  Questions: contact Ron Horn at 960-9373. 
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